
Fishing Boat 

During the next half term we will be 

using the Lighthouse Keeper stories as 

our focus for learning. In Design and 

Technology the children will be making a 

model of a fishing boat. Your child will 

need two empty cereal boxes (size 

between 320g and 750g) to build their 

model. Please send them into school 

during the week beginning 22nd of April (not before, thanks!). We will 

provide everything else for the model. 

Thanks 

Mrs Baarda and Miss Yorke. 
 


